Rotary

Club of Natick
April 23rd, 2022

Board of Selectmen
Town of Natick

13 East Central Street
Natick, MA 01760

Dear Board:

Natick Rotary is planning its 19th annual ‘Tour de Natick’ 6 mile bike ride on Sunday, Father’s Day, June 19,
2022. We are hoping for a turnout of 400+ riders between 9am and 11am. Although originally planned to
be on the Cochituate Rail Trail, for simplicity’s sake, we are reverting back to our traditional route (see
attached) with start and finish lines at Natick Common. A cookout at the Common will finish up the
event.

This event raises money for scholarships and other support to Natick Students. The Rotary Club of
Natick has supported the students of Natick over the years by awarding scholarships to graduating
seniors and providing every third grader in the Natick School System with their own personalized
dictionary.

For further information, please see our website at www.tourdenatick.org. Registrations will be available
through mail, website and on-site day of the event. Cash, credit cards or checks made out to Natick
Rotary will be accepted.

It would be appreciated if this event could be placed on the next upcoming Natick Board of Selectmen’s
agenda for review and for any approvals that may be required from the Town of Natick.

Additionally, as in the past, we would appreciate approval to hang a promotional banner across Main
Street the week leading up to the event, if available. We appreciate any assistance that could be provided
in these matters.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. Thank you for your anticipated cooperation with
this important community event.

Respectfully,
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Mark Canegallo
President 2021-2022
Natick Rotary

PO Box 16

Natick, MA 01760
413-237-7369
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